ST. MARY’S DOMINICAN HIGH SCHOOL

Office of the Principal

Friday, May 26, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,
As we prepare for the 2023-2024 school year, we would like to share with you a change
to the Dominican uniform policy. The new rule states:

The Glen plaid skirt is to be worn around the waist with the hemline falling to the top of
the knee, all the way around the skirt. The waistband of the skirt is not to be rolled.

This change will ensure the skirts are worn appropriately and uniformly.

As stated in the handbook,“‘The purpose of a school uniform and regulations regarding
dress and appearance is not to stifle individual freedom but to identify one as a student of
Dominican. The student’s appearance reflects on the school as well as herself and her family.
Students are to wear the uniform with respect and dignity.”

In the spirit of partnership, we thank you for your support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Opsrlypo & Fav* / 7 & UWpamde)
Carolyn F. Favre, M. Ed. Katey"F Alexander
Principal Dean of Student Services
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